
Hans G. Giiterbock continued his work of revising articles for the Chicago 
Hittite Dictionary, which he is editing together with Harry A. Hoffner. In Febru­
ary 1991 he attended the joint meeting of the Middle-West American Oriental 
Society and Society of Biblical Literature, held at Wheaton College. The meeting 
was in memory of William Foxwell Albright. 

In the spring the monograph mentioned in last year's Annual Report 
appeared as No. 24 of Assyriological Studies. It is entitled The Hittite Instruction 
for the Royal Bodyguard and makes fascinating reading for people interested in 
military drill. 

Giiterbock was invited to write a chapter on 'The Resurrection of the 
Hittites" for the work called Civilizations of the Ancient Near East, to be published 
by Scribner's. Since he was specifically asked to talk about his own experiences, 
he included the story of his own life in the general history of Anatolian and 
Hittite studies. 
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